
Hello! 

This week we have… 

- Found quarters of shapes and amounts in maths. 

- Retold two familiar stories in English. 

- Designed our own medieval banquet menu in history. 

- Considered SAFE places in the home to store medicines and other dangerous 

substances in PSHE. 

- Explored a synagogue in R.E. 

Next week we will be… 

- Writing a letter to the Queen in English.  

- Describing position and direction in maths.  

- Exploring and understanding the importance of Shabbat in R.E. 

- Jumping for height and distance and controlling the ball in P.E.  

- Practice playing a piece of music as a group (with instruments). 

- Comparing Queens in History.  

- Having a TEA PARTY  

 

Buster’s book club 

This week in Class 1 we had 14 children who met the reading target, 13 children who 

exceeded the reading target and totalled 170 additional minutes of reading. Our STAR 

reader this week is FRANKIE. 

Homework 

This week’s homework is all finding halves, quarters and three quarters of different shapes. 

Spellings are in reading records as usual. 

TEA PARTY! TEA PARTY! TEA PARTY! 

On Monday 14th May we will be having a Royal tea party! We will be serving food, drinking tea 

and squash and playing party games.  We would be very grateful if you could provide your 

child with a ‘food donation’ for the party (crisps, biscuits, cucumber or carrot sticks, sausage 

rolls or mini sausages etc.) Please remember we are a nut free school, so nothing containing 

nuts please! THANK YOU in advance! 

 

 

Have a good weekend!  

Miss Crayford 
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